
 

 

 

 

 

11 July 2024 

Price Increase – School Meals 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Just to let you know that School Meals will be increased to £2.70 from Tuesday 3 September 2024. 

This increase is due to Pabulum having increased costs and high cost of inflation which is beyond the control of 

the school and has had to be approved by the Trust.  We still feel that this gives excellent value for the quality 

and choice of food on offer to the children. 

Children from Reception to Year 2 will continue to received Universal Free School Meals. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

  

 

 

 

Mr S Bowsher 

Headteacher  


